
Use of Single Lumen PICCs 

in Non-ICU Cases

Goal
 Increase the number of single lumen PICCs and reduce multi- lumen devices

Interventions Implemented
 Changed EHR workflow to allow providers an opportunity to order the 

number of lumens and made the number of lumens a mandatory field when 
ordering PICC placement

 Educated hospitalists on encouraging single lumen use with ongoing 
monthly discussions at Hospitalist meetings

 Leadership and medical director support for single lumen PICC use
 Educated IR and Floor RNs regarding single lumen PICC use
 Encouraged culture change  

Before: Peripheral lines were removed when a PICC was placed
After: Leave peripheral line (if still working) while the PICC is in place
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